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Fulbright PTA Nominating Committee






Dear Fulbright Parents:

The Fulbright PTA Board is looking for individuals to serve on the 2015-2016 nominating committee.  The committee nominates the PTA’s Executive Board.  The Executive Board includes: 
President
1st Vice-President
2nd Vice-President
Treasurer
Secretary

The only requirement to be on this committee is to be a current PTA member.  The responsibility of the nominating committee is to meet as necessary (usually once or twice) in April to review candidates and nominate an eligible person for each office to be filled. 

Anyone interested in serving on the nominating committee, please return this to your student’s teacher or email Deana McCormack – deana.fulbrightpta@yahoo.com.  This form or email must be received by March 30th.

Thank you for your involvement and your time.

Respectfully yours,

Deana McCormack
[bookmark: _GoBack]------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I am interested in serving on the 2015-2016 nominating committee:

Name

Phone number or email address
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